Monarch Glen Homeowners Association
Annual Meeting
Thursday, April 3, 2014

In order to conduct this annual meeting, a quorum of 22 homeowners needed to be present or
represented by proxy.

The quorum was not met; therefore an annual meeting was not held.

The current Board of Directors resigned.

Heritage Property Management will manage the HOA in lieu of homeowner representation.

Respectfully submitted,

Debi Caldwell
Agent
Heritage Property Management



